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1-13-20 

    Agnes and Judy met at the Village Administration Building at 10'00 on January 13, 2020.  We discussed applying for the 

Home Town Makeover being offered  by HGTV.  The deadline for application is February 4. 

    A dead tree in the Children's Park needs to be replaced.  We can do that for Arbor Day in April.  Motion to adjourn was 

made by Agnes and seconded by Judy.  Next meeting will be held on February 11. 

2-6-20 

    Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order at 10:00 on Thursday, February 6, 2020 by President Judy Neal at the 

Village Administration Building.  Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved and the Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited.. 

    Motion was made by Agnes and seconded by Paul to change the dates of future meetings to the first Thursday of each 

month at 10:00.  This change is made due to Paul's new work schedule. 

    Paul agreed to remain on th4e tree board through 12-31-22. 

    We will replace a dead hydrangea tree in Children's Park for Arbor Day. 

    Paul made a motion to purchase 10 water bags for the recently planted trees.  Judy will contact Tree Plantation about 

them. 

    Our budget for the year is $2,500. 

    We are working toward Tree City USA's growth award for next year.  Memorial Garden is part of this. 

    Paul shared some things he learned in his sophomore class of Tree Academy. 

        1.  We need an inventory of all the trees in Morrow that are visible from the street.  Could this be a community service 

project for high school students?  This will be recommended to Council. 

        2.  Fertilizer is not good for trees. 

        3.  Overwatering drowns trees and shrubs 

        4.  Trees breathe through their roots. 

        5.  Clay is the best base for trees because of its nutrients. 

        6.  Plant what grows naturally in the area. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Paul and seconded by Judy.  Next meeting will be held on Thursday, March 5. 
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